
Wishing the entire Adas Yoshuron community of families and friends

A Sweet, Healthy, and Liberating Pesach!

We hope your seders are full of melodious song, meaningful conversation, delicious food, trust in the beauty and goodness
of life, and the strength to find freedom from the narrow places.

Chag Sameach! Happy Pesach!

-- 
Liz Soloway Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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